NOTICE
DIGHTON WATER DISTRICT
Hydrant Flow Testing
April 23, 2024

The Dighton Water District Engineers will be performing flow testing at the anticipated location below on Tuesday 4/23/24 to confirm the model outputs and provide justification for permanent deactivation of the Elm Street tank as part of the DBPR Evaluation Project. 
Please be aware, these flow test may cause discolored water and possible low pressure in these and the surrounding areas.

1. Near Dighton Police Department/Dighton Power, 1458 Somerset Avenue
1. 495 Marion Avenue (just off Elm Street)
1. 430 Hart Street 
1. 1955 Williams Street

